MVHS Booster Club General Meeting
Meeting Minutes

November, 14t 2018 - MVHS Media Center
Meeting called to order at 7:01 pm

Executive Board in Attendance: Committee Chairs in Attendance

Name Position Present Name Position Present
Dave Twigg President X Katie Middaugh Awards & Recognition X

Mark Jacobs Vice President X Thomas Seberger Membership X

Matt Feuerborn Treasurer X Nancy Platt Communication

Lindsey McDonald Recording Secretary X Jay Soell Fundraising

Ryan McDonald Recording Secretary X

Others in Attendance:

Name Member

Laura Whipple X

Minutes — Mark moved to approve the October minutes, Tom seconded, motion passed.

Financial Report - Matt presented the financial report, current balance is $44,955.47 with a net income for Sept of 9,655.43. Tom
moved to approve the financial report, Tom seconded. Motion passed.

Funding Requests — no funding requests this month.

Membership — 144 Members currently. We have 40 Senior families.

Concessions — Going well. Moving concessions in to the inside stand for winter sports. Science Olympiad has a competition on Dec
1%t at MVHS. Parents will open and staff concessions for the event. We will do the same approach as we do for the Jr. Jags. No
general signup will go out for this event. There will be around 475 people in attendance.

Fundraising — Lakeview finished well. No word on Drive for your School. For mulch we decided we should do it after spring break
(March 23™), we hope to open sales as soon as possible. BC or JagPac haven’t received funds for 2017 & 2018 Jag Head. Dave has

reached out and hasn’t heard back. He would like some help coming up with a plan for how we handle this. Tom has taken this.

Awards & Recognition — We have several state bags this month. Wednesday, December 19' is deadline for booster club
membership to have senior considered for scholarship.

Communications — Matt will discuss with Nancy removing Drive for your School from website. Tom motioned we put an ad in the
Jaguar for Scholarships, Matt seconded, motion carries.

MVHS Improvements — The plan is to start April 2019 — tentative completion June of 2020. John & Mark have recommended a few
adjustments to the layout to improve workflow. Grills will have to be placed indoors when not in use.

Spirit wear — Dave is coordinating with Heffernon-Myers and DECA students. Students will put together a proposal and present it to
BC. We would also offer on our website.

Elections — upcoming in March. Talk with Dave Twigg if you are interested in a position for 2019.

Upcoming Events — Meetings, tentatively scheduled for second Wednesday of each month except Feb & March (12/5 - tentatively,
1/9, Feb - TBD, 3/20, 4/10, 5/8, then summer)

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for December 5th, 2018
Meeting adjourned at 7:59p

Minutes submitted by Lindsey McDonald 12/4/18.



